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From:
Sent: 14 June 2019 17:07
To: Local Plan
Subject: Local plan

Dear Sir 
 
I am writing to oppose the plan for the proposed buildings of 5000  houses between Appleton/Grappenhall. The 
reasons being gridlock of roads.  Changing the village surroundings.and character of the area. The building of new 
schools which there is no money for. Overcrowding in local hospitals and doctors surgeries. I know there are many 
more reasons which I have not stated at this time but I'm sure other people have set them out to you.  
I hope you take these reasons into account. 
 
Dennis Brown 




